
I wish to support the codification of EO 9-1, which allows the Connecticut State Department of 
Education to require masks in schools, and EO 13, which enables DPH to impose mask 
mandates at their discretion. The Covid-19 pandemic has not run its course and I believe it is 
prudent to remain vigilant to contain the virus. The governor’s emergency powers are not too 
great a burden to ensure the public health. 
 
John Barnowski 
Colchester,CT 


